ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD

Antrim, New Hampshire

NOTICE

Please note, the ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD Will Not
hold their regularly scheduled meeting on Thursday
November 23,1978, due to the fact that it is
Phanksgiving, Our next scheduled meeting will be
on Thursday, December 14,1978, unless otherwise
announced, Please watch this bulletin board for
any further announcements, |

Thank you.

Antrim Planning Board
Peter Merrifield Sec.



